
             
 

 
Presidents Message  
 
It has been a good year for golf and I am truly sorry to see the year coming to an end. I 
have enjoyed my three years on the board, two as Tournament Director and the last year 
as President. It has been an honor to work with such a GREAT group of people both on 
the RGC Board the membership. I hope that I have made some life long friendships and a 
few standing side bets. 
 
We have had good turn out at all of our events this year and I think that says a lot about 
our club. Hopefully next year we continue to grow our club and become an even better 
place to socialize and play our golf. 
 
Our next open meeting is coming fast and it is your opportunity to have your voice heard. 
We will be electing the 2006 board members. The meeting is Thursday October 13 at 
Diamond Oaks Snack bar – the meting will start at 6:30 PM.  
 
 
 
Good luck to you all and I hope to see you soon on the course. 
 
 
 
Steve Hitchcock 
2005 RGC President  
 
  
 
  

 
 



 
COME ONE COME ALL TO THE 

OPEN 
MEETING 
THURSDAY 

October 13, 2004 
6:30 PM 

LEGENDS AND HEROES 
AT 

DIAMOND OAKS 
(SNACKS WILL BE PROVIDED AND A 50-50 DRAWING WILL BE HELD) 

Here is a list of nominations the Nomination Committee has received to date: 
Joe Santone, President 

Neil Thomas, Vice President 
Chuck Heath - Secretary 

Paul Christianson- Treasurer 
Boyd Robertson, Member at Large 

 
The open positions again are: 

President 
Vice President 

Treasurer 
Secretary 

Member-at-large (2 positions) 
Please attend the open meeting and let your voice be heard! 

NOMINATION COMMITTEE: 
Randy McMaster, Chairperson 

Mike Lowe 
Grant Mayfield 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Vice President’s Message 
 
I want to thank the board for a great job this year.  The Christmas party is shaping up to 
be another great get together and I hope we see a lot of members there.  I’m looking 
forward to having our Rose Cup team bring the trophy home.  It’s been a pleasure 
serving, as your Vice President and I know next year’s board will represent the RGC very 
well. 

 
 

Tournament Director’s Message 
 
So my first year of tournament director has come and almost gone and it went by without 
a snag. (Pause for the laughter) Ok maybe a few bumps along the way but it has been a 
great year nevertheless. I am looking forward to next year and continuing on with the 
improvement of the club and our events.  
 
The club championship this year could not have had better weather. We had a fun field 
and some challenging matches. Congratulations to the club champion from this year 
Boyd Robertson.  
 
We have a few events left for the year that I want to bring light to: 
10-8  Invitational – Two man scramble 
10-22 Past Presidents – Stroke play – Eclectic event 
11-5 Allister Mackenzie aka: Haggin Oaks 
11-12 Turkey Shoot/TOC – Stroke and Eclectic event 
12-10 Eclectic Final – Stroke and Final Eclectic event 
 
So that is what we have left and I have already begun to plan next years schedule. We are 
planning on having a fun year with Rio Lapaz, Arbuckle, and a Graeagle trip just to name 
a few. Looking forward to another great year and as always I will see you out there. 
 
Let me know if you have any suggestions, questions, or idea’s for anything you think the 
club would enjoy.  
 
Bryan Lange 
Tournament Director 
                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 



HANDICAP CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 
 
The days are getting shorter, a little bit cooler and the leaves are starting to turn to a 
different color. That must mean that the end of another calendar year is fast approaching. 
Fortunately, this means absolutely nothing to the die hard golfer. Let it rain, snow, sleet 
or hail, and you will still find some idiot out there working hard trying to lower his 
handicap index. God Bless them. I only wish our course computer was this dependable.  
       
At the risk of sounding like a broken record, I do believe that the problems that many 
courses have endured over the past several months have been due to a variety of reasons. 
Most all of them have been human error caused either by the N.C.G.A. or by people that 
were unfamiliar with the way the new system works. Some were software issues. 
However, I do believe they are all behind us now. I would especially like to thank Chuck 
Heath for his diligence in trying to solve problems that would arise with the system over 
the past few weeks. I know it was frustrating to us all and Chuck deserves a special 
“Thank You” for all of his hard work. 
        
The Christmas Party is still on track for the 3rd of December at Sunrise Golf Club. We all 
had a great time last year and I am looking forward to another evening of merriment this 
year. Thanks to all who participated in our “raffles” at the home tournaments. The 
“raffle” is our only source of income for the Christmas Party and without this money we 
would all be just going out to dinner together. With the money that was collected and 
donations that we solicit we will be able to fund gifts, prizes and entertainment for our 
party again this year. I hope to see you there.   
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 


